
From: Natalie Belu   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 1:41 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Thoughts on the GRIDS2/MCR plan ahead of the May 17 Statutory Public Meeting 
 
To the city of Hamilton,  
 
I wanted to voice my support for a Hamilton that protects our farmlands and climate resilience. 
Hamilton is a city I got the pleasure to move to in 2015 for my university studies and have chosen to stay 
in for the start of my professional career. I'd like to live somewhere where the health of our immediate 
environment is a top priority that will not be overshadowed by financial interests, and where the issue 
of urban expansion is addressed in a sustainable manner (ie. building on what we already have in our 
downtown core). 

 
Thank you for reading, 
 

Natalie Belu   

Ph.D. Candidate in Biology 

Cameron Lab, McMaster University 

Hamilton, ON 
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